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Rebecca Winters <resecca-,'-.'in'.ersE'gmx.cc ks Freeman Misty
Support HB 2469
o Follow up. Start by Thursday, March 16, 2017, Due by Thursday, March 16, 2017,

Dear Ms. Freeman:

It is imperative that we protect farmers and communities from contamination by genetically engineered crops. GMO contamination needs to be prevented and the patent holders should be held responsible for the contamination they create.

Thank you,

Rebecca Winters
P O Box 1262
Albany, OR 97321
541 243-3821




